
www.salisburyseminary.org June 2020 
 

Finally, brethren, pray for us, that the word of the Lord may have free course, and be glorified  
2 Thessalonians 3:1 

 

 

 

 
 
A challenge 
 

The coronavirus has certainly presented challenges to everyone, in all walks of life.  Many things seem to be ‘on hold’ 
and we have all had to adapt to the change in circumstances.  It is good to know that the Lord is sovereign in all things. 
  

 

 
Some of the lectures which have been recorded. 

   

 
 

Some of the Trustees and students who were able to meet on Zoom during the last Seminary weekend. 

 

Seminary Teaching Continues 
 

We are grateful to God that He 
has allowed the Seminary to 
continue, but in a different way.  
For the Seminary teaching times, 
lectures have been pre-recorded 
and uploaded into the Seminary 
Office 365 for the students to 
access.  The Lord has enabled 
certain Trustees to acquire new 
technological skills to do this!   

 

Meetings 
 

To help keep in touch, lecturers 
and students have had a Zoom 
meeting during the Seminary 
weekends.  These have been 
precious times and, although 
not the same as interacting in 
Grove House, it has helped to 
retain some personal contact. 
 

 

Church Support Fellowship 
 

Recently, seven men have been 
meeting together regularly to 
discuss providing support to 
Biblical and like-minded churches, 
or those aspiring to establish such 
churches.  They have formed the 
‘Church Support Fellowship’, 
desiring to “strengthen the things 
that remain”. 
 

“The work of preaching is the highest and 

greatest and most glorious calling to 

which anyone can ever be called” 

Martyn Lloyd-Jones 

 

 


